
Harrison HR No. 93

Requests the Bd. of Regents to: (1) review the current placement of La. public colleges and
universities that offer academic degrees at the baccalaureate level and higher in either the
LSU System, the SU System, or the UL System, (2) study the benefits to public
postsecondary education in our state and to the citizens of La. that can be achieved by
reorganizing the existing structure to the organizational structure proposed by HB No. 927
of the 2012 R.S., and (3) report in writing on study findings, conclusions, and
recommendations to the legislature and to the legislative education committees by not later
than 60 days prior to the 2013 R.S.


